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Moss Vale Station 
and Stabling Yard Upgrade 

Community notification 

March 2025 

The NSW Government is delivering an upgrade to Moss Vale Station and Stabling Yard to make the 
station more accessible and to accommodate the new Regional Rail fleet. 

The project will achieve Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 (DSAPT) Compliance, 
providing a station precinct that is accessible to those with a disability, limited mobility, parents/carers 
with prams and customers with luggage, while ensuring it aligns with Moss Vale’s transport needs. 

As part of the Moss Vale Station and Stabling Yard Upgrade project, the Lackey Road footbridge will be 

closed from 6am Saturday 22 March to 6pm Sunday 23 March 2025*. This is required to carry out work 

on the footbridge while maintaining the safety of both workers and the community. 

Moss Vale Station will be closed during this period due to a scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork 

shutdown, during which train services will not be operating. For more information, please contact 

Transport Info at 131 500 or visit transportnsw.info. 

Shuttle bus service – Saturday 22 and Sunday 23 March 2025 

To assist community members traveling between Lackey Road and Argyle Street during this time, a free 

shuttle bus service will operate approximately every 15 minutes, with stops at the Lackey Road 

footbridge and Argyle Street near Leighton Gardens. 

This service will be in place between; 

• 7am to 11pm on Saturday 22 March

• 7am to 5pm on Sunday 23 March
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The map to the right shows the shuttle bus 

route, with blue boxes indicating the pick- 

up and drop-off locations. 

 
Signage will also be in place. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact our Community Manager on 

0421 325 647 or email 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and 

understanding during this important 

upgrade. 

 
Bridget Fazio 

Community Manager 

DEGNAN 

Bridget.fazio@degnan.com.au 

0421325647 

 
* All work is dependent on weather and site conditions and is 

subject to change. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact us 

 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

 

 

 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mossvale 

 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 

Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 

download the app Live Traffic NSW 

  www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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